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Enclosed are your 2019 Boat and trailer stickers. Place them on both sides of your watercraft
and trailers.

New TLRA members, read and become familiar with the TLRA rules and regulations. For
additional copies call Jack Lundt at 970-420-1860.

The TLRA website, www.TLRA.CO, is updated. Please give us your input. Thanks to Kim Vojesky
and Phyllis Jachowski for their efforts.

Beach fires are allowed only in approved fire pits, and should be supervised by an adult and put
completely out before leaving.

Boat owners, please empty boats of standing water to reduce mosquito breeding grounds.
Dog owners, there are “Pet Pickups” (poop bags) available around the lake. Please use them.

Rules and regulations quick reminders:

A. All guests must be accompanied by a TLRA member when on lake property.

B. No guest boats are allowed.

C. All watercraft and trailers on TLRA property must have current stickers and be in working
order.

D. TLRA members are NOT allowed on the dam from Country Club Road all the way west to the

inlet. (Anyone on the dam could be ticketed with trespassing.)

Do not dump yard waste on TLRA leased property.

TLRA adheres to all CPW rules and regulations regarding boating and fishing.

Remember that this lake is “Use at your own risk”!
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All dogs must be leashed or under voice command at all times in accordance with Larimer
County Laws. (If you have a big dog, please be careful of the little dogs!)

For problem animals call Animal Control at 970-226-3647 and for other wildlife concerns you
can call Colorado Parks and Wildlife at 970-472-4300 or Larimer county Sheriff at 970-498-5100.

We hope you have an enjoyable and relaxing season on the lake,

TLRA Board of Directors


http://www.tlra.co/




